No: @ 2../2013

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the
United Nations Office and other International Organisations in Geneva
presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and has the honour to
acknowledge receipt of letter Reference No. UA Health (2002-7) Toxic
waste (1995-14) NGA 6/2012 dated 21 December 2012, from the Special
Rapporteur on the Right of Everyone to the Enjoyment of the Highest
Attainable Standard of Physical and Mental Health and the Special
Rapporteur on the Implications for Human Rights of the Environmentally
Sound Management and Disposal of Hazardous Substances and Wastes.

The Mission wishes to inform that the letter has been conveyed to
the relevant Nigerian authorities for necessary action.

The Permanent Mission of the Federal Republic of Nigeria to the
United Nations Office and other International Organisations in Geneva
avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations
High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR), the assurances of its
highest consideration. J).
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